
October 2023

Dear Parents/Guardian and Athletes,

Welcome to the Desert Ridge Junior High Wrestling Program. It is with great
enthusiasm and excitement that we enter this 2023 season. It is our challenge
as coaches to maintain the highest level of performance by our young athletes
both on and off the mat. We are looking forward to working with your student
athlete.

The best thing about wrestling is that no one decides who wrestles except for
the wrestlers themselves. There are no cuts. Each week during the wrestling
season challenge matches may be held in each weight class. Challenges are
mini-tournaments held to decide who is the best wrestler in each weight class.

We practice Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday from 3:40-5:40 pm and
Wednesday from 2:40-4:40 pm beginning Monday, October 16th. The boys
should be picked up no later than 6:00pm. If this pick up time should vary the
coaches will notify the athletes a day in advance.

All student athletes need to have their clearance forms turned in on or before
the first practice. The clearance forms are available on the GPS website. All
athletes must pay the athletic fee by October 30th.

It will be our sincere pleasure to have the opportunity to work with your child.
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